MINISTRY OF FINANCE AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

Government Centre, Port Louis, Mauritius
Circular No. 11 of 2018

Date: 26 November 2018

Our Ref : CF/CIRCU/MISC/DOC V3
From : Financial Secretary
To : Supervising Officers i/c Ministries/ Departments

Change in the Telephony System

We wish to inform you that this Ministry has migrated to a new IP Telephony System
with effect from 23 November 2018. Consequently, all phone calls to this Ministry will,
henceforth, be diverted through a Centralised Reception Desk and the new telephone number
through [P- PBX is 260-1300.

2. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular could be relayed to all officers
of your Ministry/Department and public bodies falling under the purview of your respective

organisation.

V Lutchmeeparsad
for Financial Secretary

Copy to : Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service



